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DR. AMANDA WARREN EARNS PEDIATRIC CERTIFICATION FROM INTERNATIONAL CHIROPRACTIC PEDIATRIC ASSOCIATION AND ACADEMY OF CHIROPRACTIC FAMILY PRACTICE
(Fayetteville, AR - August 1, 2007) - Dr. Amanda Warren, CACCP, recently completed 180 hours of classroom instruction and received her board certification status from the International Chiropractic Pediatric Association and the Academy of Chiropractic Family Practice. The CACCP (Certification from the Academy Council on Chiropractic Pediatrics) certification is a standalone certification as well as a prerequisite for Diplomate status.

Both graduates of Parker College of Chiropractic in Dallas, Texas, Dr. Amanda Warren and her husband, Dr. Dennis Warren, own and operate Generations Chiropractic Wellness Center, which is located in the Evelyn Hills Shopping Center on College Avenue.

To fulfill the certification requirements, Dr. Amanda Warren traveled frequently to Dallas for a series of 12-hour seminars on specialized topics ranging from Perinatal Care and Neuroimmunology to Chiropractic Pediatrics for the Challenged Child and Diagnostic Imaging and Instrumentation. In addition, she successfully completed a comprehensive essay examination that covered specifics from 15 separate instruction modules.

Drs. Warren are trained and certified in the Webster Technique, a “safe means to restore proper pelvic balance and function for pregnant mothers” according to ICPA. Registered with the ICPA Webster Practice-Based Research Network, Dr. Amanda Warren currently is an active participant in a worldwide research study to document the safety and efficacy of the Webster Technique through a collaborative effort among doctors, patients and ICPA.

“Earning the pediatric certification was lots of hard work, but Denny and I both are committed to continuing education that will help us address the needs of families here in Northwest Arkansas,” remarked Dr. Amanda Warren. “This and the arrival of our new digital X-ray machine for the office,” she continued, “are major milestones for Generations [Chiropractic Wellness Center].” As for future plans, she intends on pushing forward to complete the 180 additional hours of clinical competency and clinical application courses necessary for Diplomate status.

Learn more about GCWC at http://www.generationscwc.com, or visit Drs. Warren at 1422 North College Avenue in Fayetteville.
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